## Jonathan P. Raymond, Superintendent

## Dear Colleague



May 25, 2022

Dear Colleague,

I am writing to say thank you for how you showed up for our children today. It was a difficult day on so many levels, yet there you were with a smile, greeting each other, our families, and our children and supporting one another. You set the tone for our children and our families – thank you.

Our families entrust their most precious gifts – their children – to us. This opportunity and responsibility is huge. Thank you for showing up with grace, humility, commitment, courage, and love.

I am grateful and honored to be your colleague. Thank you for all you do.

Have a restful evening.

Sincerely,

Superintendent of Schools

Jucher. Heyund

New Rochelle High School • Albert Leonard Middle School • Isaac E. Young Middle School • Henry Barnard Early Childhood Center Columbus Elementary School • Daniel Webster Elementary School • George M. Davis Jr. Elementary School • Jefferson Elementary School Trinity Elementary School • William B. Ward Elementary School